
BOROUGH OF WEST READING – BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Special Meeting 

December 7, 2012 – 7:00 p.m. 

 
West Reading Borough Council held a special meeting at Borough Hall on Friday, December 7, 
2012 with the following persons present:  Council President Kevin M. Conrad; Vice President 
James J. Gallen Jr.; Council Members Elizabeth L. Heckler, Nathalie R. Kulesa, Amy B. Good, Philip 
C. Wert; Mayor Shane J. Keller; Borough Manager Richard J. Sichler, Solicitor Daniel P. Becker.  
Deborah Hutcheson was unable to attend.   
 
VISITORS:   There were no visitors. 
  

1. CALL TO ORDER:  Council President Kevin Conrad called the meeting to order at 
7:04 p.m. which was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance and roll call. 

2. EXECUTIVE SESSION: Council recessed to Executive Session at 7:05 p.m. to discuss 
personnel and possible litigation.  When the meeting reconvened at 7:31 p.m., Mr. 
Conrad stated that Council would take no action at this time. 

3. ADJOURNMENT: 
 Moved by Mr. Gallen and seconded by Mrs. Heckler to adjourn the meeting at 

7:32 p.m.  Motion carried. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cathy Hoffman 
Administrative Assistant 

 


